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The next stop in our series of Club and Volunteer Conferences will be at Newmarket Racecourse on Saturday 9th

December 2017.

The day offers a host of workshops, all designed to support in Club and League development, including; Income
Generation, Recruiting Rewarding and Retaining Volunteers, Increasing Membership based on Insight, and
information on Club Development.

As well as workshops, the event will provide an opportunity to network with Table Tennis England staff as well as
local table tennis volunteers.

Information on the final agenda and booking link will be distributed over the coming weeks.

To secure your place at this event, please email claire.brockwell@tabletennisengland.co.uk with your name,
your telephone number and your Club/League name. Please note that spaces are limited to 2 spaces per
organisation.
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